
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, August 19, 2007 10:44 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

08/20/2007

During the past four days we have added over 100 new specimens to the website.  These include: 

  

* showy display pieces 

* inexpensive thumbnails 

* rare species/locality specimens 

  

We will continue to add new material in all price ranges during the coming week.  

  

Be sure to check out the auction this week! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


